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                                           E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
Dates for Your Diary
11th April
School Closes for Easter Holidays

28th April 
School Opens

5th May 
School Closed Bank Holiday

23rd May
School Closes for Half Term

9th June 
School Opens

18–20th Jun 
Y6 Edinburgh Residential

3rd -4th July 
Y4 Camping

21st July
School Closes for Summer
1st Sep 
 School Opens

24th Oct
School Closes for Half Term

3rd Nov 
School Opens

19th Dec
School Closes for Christmas

5th Jan
School Opens

Year 5 Educational Visit
This week our Year 5 class visited Hartlepool College of Further Education with a focus on Engineering (Mechanisms) and Food Technology. The children had a fantastic day working with gears, pulleys and levers as well as making pizzas and Rocky Roads! A special thanks to Jeff Lester, of Hartlepool College, who facilitated the day for our class. Well done to our children who were very enthusiastic and engaged throughout the day, with many children commenting on future hopes of attending the college.

Girls Football
This morning a team of Y5/6 girls competed in the Hartlepool Schools’ Primary Football Competition at Brierton Sports Centre. The girls displayed great teamwork and enjoyed their morning. Mrs Robinson said they represented school fantastically.

Easter Egg Raffle

[image: image5.wmf]On Thursday 10th April 2025 we will be running our annual Easter Egg Raffle where pupils buy one ticket for £1 and their name goes into a raffle to win a chocolate egg. Please purchase a ticket for your child via ParentPay.   We are unable to accept any cash donations.   This is limited to one ticket per child only. The deadline date to enter the raffle is Wednesday, 9th April, to ensure all entries can be verified in time for the draw the following morning.

Donations of Easter Eggs for raffle prizes from staff and parents would be much appreciated.

Easter Egg Competition

On Thursday, 10th April, we will be holding our Easter Egg Competition.  Pupils need to bring their entry into their class on the morning of the competition.  We ask for a donation of £1 (maximum of 1 entry per pupil) which is payable through ParentPay.  We are unable to accept any cash donations.  All entries will be collected from classes and displayed on the appropriate year group tables in the hall.  FOR JUDGING PURPOSES PLEASE PUT THE TITLE AND YOUR CHILD’S YEAR GROUP ON THE FRONT OF THE ENTRY AND YOUR CHILD’S NAME ON THE BACK.  This ensures that judging is totally anonymous. 




Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








